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GRAND PLAZA HOTEL CORPORATION    
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 May 2014 
 
 
Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc.  
4th Floor, Philippine Stock Exchange Center 
Exchange Road, Ortigas Center  
Pasig City 
 
 
Attention:   Janet A. Encarnacion  

Head, Disclosure Department  
 
Re: Updates to the Annual Corporate Governance Report ("ACGR") of Grand Plaza Hotel 

Corporation ("Corporation") for 2014 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Please be informed that the Corporation submitted  the attached letter to the Securities and Exchange 
Commission (“SEC”), in connection with the updates to the ACGR of the Coporation. 
 
In compliance with SEC Memorandum Circular No. 1, Series of 2014 (“MC 1-14”), the Corporation 
submitted the attached letter to the SEC, to notify the SEC of the following changes to the Corporation’s 
ACGR for 2014.   
 
1. Information on the Board of Directors on page 4; 
2. Information on members of the Board of Directors who hold the office of director in other 

companies within its group on page 5; 
3. In-house training and external courses attended by Directors and Senior Management for the past 

three (3) years, and continuing education programs for directors: programs and seminars and 
roundtables attended during the year on page 20; 

4. Attendance of Board of Directors (from 15 May 2013 to 15 May 2014) on page 27; 
5. Whether stockholders have the opportunity to approve the decision on total remuneration (fees, 

allowances, benefits-in kind and other emoluments) of board of directors on page 33; 
6. Aggregate remuneration on page 32; 
7. Remuneration of management on page 33; 
8. Attendance of the members of various Committees last year on page 36; 
9. Date of release of audited financial report on page 63; 
10. Questions and answers during the annual stockholders’ meeting in 2014 on page 67; 
11. Result of Annual Stockholders' Meeting's Resolutions in 2014 on pages 67 to 68; and 
12. Stockholders’ attendance in 2014 on page 68. 
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For your reference, we attach the updated ACGR as Annex "A". The updated portions are marked-up in 
the attached ACGR.  The updated ACGR is also posted on the Corporation's website at 
www.grandplazahotelcorp.com. 
 
 
  

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
          YAM KIT SUNG  
        Compliance Officer 
 
 
Encl. 




































































































































































